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DISCIPLES OF TRINITY
P.O. Box 141091 
Dallas, TX 75214 

214-826-4091
June 15, 1994

Wilma P. Mankiller 
P.O. Box 948 
Talequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:
Disciples of Trinity is a non-church related 
charitable organization providing food, clothing, 
diapers, transportation, special needs, last 
wishes and, in some instances, last rites for 
terminally ill individuals.
Our client number is well on the way to 1,000 
men, women, and children with such illnesses as 
AIDS, Cancer, Transplant illnesses, Crohn's 
Disease, Leukemia and many other catastrophic 
illnesses. We are a unique group in that we do 
not limit our assistance to any one disease. We 
do not feel that we can refuse anyone who needs 
our help.
Our organization is 4 years old, having gone from 
a garage to a miniwarehouse to a large storefront 
housing our complete organization in East Dallas.
Our goals are to have 2 hospice facilities within 
2-5 years to care for the many who have no place 
to go for care and to have a funeral home and 
cemetery within 5-7 years to offer last rites at 
little or no cost to those who have no insurance 
for funeral expenses.
We have a board of community leaders, including 
nurses, doctors, housewives, lawyers and bankers 
to retired bookkeepers and terminal clients. A 
volunteer base operates our facility with no paid 
salaries for the charity portion of our 
organization.


